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Friday 28th April 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Another week has passed here at school, the children have continued to show commitment and enthusiasm to their 

learning. We continue to be very proud of them. 

SATs week- Breakfast 
 
During SATs week, we will be inviting the children into school a little earlier to have some breakfast with their 
classmates and teachers (we do also suggest a nice, nutritious breakfast at home too!). The children will be able to 
come in at 8:15 for a croissant or pain au chocolat, as well as some orange or apple juice. We hope this will be a 
relaxing start to their day and a chance to chat to their teachers and peers in an informal way before they sit the 
SATs papers. We will of course accommodate for dietary requirements, however if your child does have a dietary 
requirement and you’d rather send them into school with something to snack on from home, that is absolutely fine! 
 
SATs week- Peter Pan 
 
After our final SATs paper on Friday 12th May, we’d like to reward the children with a relaxed and fun rest of the day! 
We haven’t yet told the children however we’d like to allow them to watch Peter Pan! We’d like to watch the 2003 
version, which is rated a PG. We hope you’d be happy with this, however if you do have any queries please contact 
your child’s class teacher. 
 
SATs week- Treat 
 
Whilst watching Peter Pan we’d like the children to be able to bring in a small treat of their choice. Whatever the 
children’s treat choice may be is fine, however can we please remind you this must not contain nuts, as we’re a nut 
free school. In the afternoon, we’d like to give the children an ice lolly as we’re hopeful the sun will be shining, we 
hope you’re also okay with this. 
 
Uniform 
 
We’ve recently noticed a bit of a decline in uniform standards throughout Year 6. The most common theme we’re 
noticing is children wearing trainers instead of school shoes. We can absolutely empathise with children growing out 
of their school shoes and clothes, however can we please ask you to notify us if there is an issue.  
 
PE-Notes from home 
 
Finally, can we please politely ask that if your child cannot take part in PE, that you notify your child’s class teacher 
via email or note. Thank you in advance for your support with this. 
 
This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Riley-For using alliteration effectively in his writing this week.  

Sophia-For excellent use of figurative language in her Alma story this week. 

Barry-James-For developing his skills in netball. 
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Kestrels 

Oliver-For being extremely focused this week and making the right choices in your learning and behaviour. Great job! 

Emmeline-For your contributions to class discussions this week and coming up with some amazing examples of 

figurative language! 

Harri-For your hard work and effort this week in all of your subjects. Keep it up! 

Jays 

Amelia-For fantastic understanding focus in writing, with her tweak of Alma. 

Victor-For demonstrating great understanding in maths. 

 

We’re so proud of your continued hard work! 

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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